
Dear Friends and Partners; 

***Please note that the first page of this letter is designed so that you can 
print it. However, there are many more details included in the electronic 
version that we want to share with you. If you are reading this page and 
you’d l ike a l ink to whole letter, let us know by email ; 
BigDaddyMissions@icloud.com. You can also keep up with us on our 
facebook page which can be found at: https://www.facebook.com/
bigdaddymissions/. Additionally, you can subscribe to our letters by 
contacting us.  

The last couple months have brought both blessings and challenges. We 
rejoice in the blessings and face the challenges through the strength of the 
Lord and your help. We want you to know that we praise God for you and 
want to thank-you for your interest and support in our lives and work.  

Our main church work, Iglesia Bautista Biblica La Luz is doing well. We are 
focused on training leaders and continuing to teach them to disciple other 
Believers. We are asking the Lord to provide a Bolivian Pastor that can 
lead this church. You might recall that last summer we shared with you that 
a young man named Gabril was saved while doing the construction work 
on our building. Last month, Jeff was honored to Baptize him as well as a 
young lady named Luciana who had recently been saved in our services.  

However, we do have a challenge facing us with this work. Last year, the 
owner of our location indicated he’d like us to remain on the property we 
are using for three years. However, earlier this month he indicated that he 
wanted to change his plans and build an apartment building where our 
church now stands. Fortunately, we built an aluminum building so that it 
can be disassembled and moved to a new location in anticipation of 
purchasing our own lot. However, rather than three years, we now have a 
one year window in which to locate a new place in which to relocate. 
Please pray for this church as it continues to march forward. 

Over the last year, we have been involved in starting 4 new Children’s 
Clubs which are an ideal way to open a door to a new community. Each 

one is doing well and the children are becoming very faithful 
in their participation. Recently, at the first Club that was 

started, a lady named Francisca was 
saved. She brought her family to 

church and her husband, Nelson, 
also called on Christ to save him. 
They have recently offered to 
host the children’s club that 
meets in their community in 

their home. Please pray for 
these new Believers. We 

would like to communicate 
with anyone who might be 
interested in sponsoring 
or partnering with one of 
the clubs as an outreach 
o r p a r t n e r o f t h e i r 
Children’s Ministry. 

April, 2018 

The new work that was established in October among the people living in 
the Santiago community has flourished, and services are being held 
several times throughout the week. We have outgrown the room we are 
currently meeting in and need to find a more suitable location. Our partner 
in this work, Pastor Mario Flores, has faced many health challenges. We 
are pleased to report that he is feeling well and is very committed to the 
work that God has called he and his family to. Please keep them in prayer.  

We have some exciting things ahead in coming months including a Ladies 
Tea, a Conference in the city of Cochabamba, and work in the Bible 
Institute. Sandra is particularly excited about the Tea as this is a “first” for 
our ladies. We would like in invite anyone who might be interested in 
connecting with our ladies ministries to communicate with us. We believe it 
will be a blessing both here and among the ladies of your church.  

We will share more information about the work here in Bolivia in the 
coming weeks. However, we ask you to connect with us online and 
continue to keep our work in prayer. In the meantime, here are some 
prayer requests we ask you to remember. 

1. That Iglesia La Luz is able to call a Pastor within the next year as well 
as a new location to move to. Lock, stock, and building in tow!  

2. That we find a suitable meeting place for the Church in Santiago. 
3. Before leaving the states earlier this year, Sandra had 2 additional 

doctor’s appointments and learned she needs to have corrective 
surgery from a previous operation. Though it is a rather major surgery, 
it is not urgent, so it will be done when we return at the end of the 
year for her cancer check-ups. Please keep her in your prayers. 

4. Please pray for a few of our family members that reside in the states.  
5. Please keep our upcoming special meetings in mind as you pray. 
6. We need more workers as the works continue to grow.  

We are grateful to be able to be your hands and feet here in Bolivia.  

Jeff & Sandra Price 

Baptist International Outreach 
Serving with you in Bolivia! 
PO Box 587 
Jefferson City, TN 37760 

 ***Please mark all correspondence or gifts  
 as being “for Jeff & Sandra Price”. 

How you can reach us: 

 865-238-5040 
 BigDaddyMissions@icloud.com 
 www.BigDaddyMissions.com     
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